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IHCP and Acentra Health announce 2024 Indiana 
Provider Satisfaction Survey through Aug. 18 
The Indiana Health Coverage Programs (IHCP) and Acentra Health announce the 

opening of the 2024 Indiana Provider Satisfaction Survey for all providers that work 

with Acentra Health as well as use their Atrezzo
®
 Provider Portal. 

The 2024 Indiana Provider Satisfaction Survey opens Aug. 1, 2024, and will remain 

available until Aug. 18, 2024.  

The 2024 Indiana Provider Satisfaction Survey is your opportunity to provide 

feedback regarding Acentra Health services in processing prior authorization (PA) 

reviews, customer service, provider education and timeliness.  

Please complete the 2024 Indiana Provider Satisfaction Survey at survey.alchemer.com. 

If you have questions about this publication, please contact Customer Assistance at 800-457-4584. 

QUESTIONS? 

To receive email notices of IHCP publications, subscribe 

by clicking the blue subscription envelope 

or sign up from the IHCP provider website 

at in.gov/medicaid/providers. 

SIGN UP FOR IHCP EMAIL NOTIFICATIONS 

If you need additional copies of this publication, 

please download them from the IHCP Bulletins  

page of the IHCP provider website at  

in.gov/medicaid/providers. 

COPIES OF THIS PUBLICATION 

https://survey.alchemer.com/s3/7946046/2024-Indiana-Provider-Satisfaction-Survey-copy
https://www.in.gov/medicaid/providers/index.html
https://www.in.gov/medicaid/providers/provider-references/bulletins-banner-pages-and-reference-modules/ihcp-bulletins/
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/INFSSA/subscriber/new?topic_id=INFSSA_29%5d

